Headteacher Update
Friday 28th February 2025
Dear Parents and Carers,
A warm welcome back to everyone. We hope you all enjoyed the half term break. We have a very busy half term ahead of us, as you can see from the dates list, and much to look forward to. Spring is here and hopefully we will see more sunshine and warmer temperatures soon. 
World Book Day
Just to remind you all that we will be celebrating World Book Day next Tuesday (4th March) which is slightly earlier than most schools. This is due to our Year 4 class being away on their residential visit. Children are invited to dress up as a favourite book character for the day and there will be plenty of fun activities for them to enjoy throughout the day. Children who don’t wish to dress up are welcome to come in non-uniform, but no football strips please!
Pancake Fun at Emmanuel
Children are invited to join in with the fun at the pancake party being held at Emmanuel Church on Monday 3rd March from 6pm until 7pm. Please see the flyer attached. 
Clubs
Those parents who have applied for places at clubs have, today, received an email to inform them if their child has a place. If you have not received an email, this means that on this occasion your child has not been given a place due to oversubscription – these children will be put on a waiting list and have priority next time.  
Class Photos
Please be reminded that it is class photo day on Monday 3rd March. Children should all wear normal uniform and not PE kits. Thank you. 
Theme for the week and special mentions… 
Congratulations to all of our stars of the day, who have been celebrated for challenging themselves. Next week we will be celebrating those who show us they are always ‘ready’ to learn. 
This week we would like to give a special mention to the following children:
· Archie L (reception) for always being ready to learn, for good listening and for being kind to others at all times; 
· Sienna (Year 1) for always working hard, trying her best and challenging herself every day;
· Charlotte (Year 2) for working hard on her handwriting and for working hard – especially in English;
· Freddie (Year 3) for starting the term with an amazing attitude and for being a star all week;
· Lily (Year 4) for consistent effort across all subjects at all times;
· Calvin (Year 5) for his beautiful handwriting and for the effort he has made to focus on presentation;
· Harry (Year 6) for persevering and completing his week, despite being injured – he hasn’t let his injury hold him back. 



Attendance
Congratulations to our year 4 children who have won the class attendance competition with 97%. They spun the prize wheel and won a hot chocolate treat which they enjoyed this afternoon. 
Reception: 96%
Year 1: 95%
Year 2: 94%
Year 3: 88%
Year 4: 97%
Year 5: 94%
Year 6: 94%
Whole school attendance is currently 94.5%

We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
Kind regards,
Mrs C Harrison and Mrs L Guy

Dates for your diary: 
	Date
	Event
	Time
	Classes involved

	Monday 3rd March
	Class Photos
	9am onwards
	All classes

	Tuesday 4th March
	World Book Day Celebration
	All day
	All classes

	Wednesday 5th March to Thursday 6th March
	Year 4 visit to Petty Pool
	All day
	Year 4 

	Friday 7th March
	Year 1 visit to Knowsley Safari Park
	All day
	Year 1

	Tuesday 25th March
	Parents’ Evening
	3.30pm – 6.30pm
	All classes

	Thursday 27th March
	Parents’ Evening
	3.30pm – 6.30pm
	All classes

	Wednesday 2nd April
	Easter Bingo!
	5.50pm
	All classes

	Friday 4th April
	Finish for Easter Holiday
	3.15pm
	All classes

	Tuesday 22nd April
	Return to school 
	8.30am
	All classes



